
 

Walkathon for cancer research 

 

Our annual Walkathon is well known to most residents of Coral Lakes.  It is held each year on a  

February morning when our chapter members, our Coral Lakes neighbors and our visiting family 

and friends join together to raise awareness for cancer research.  The funds we raise are helping 

to achieve greater survival rates each year and we will continue our efforts until a total cure for 

cancer can be found.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Each participant receives a walkathon shirt that we all proudly wear during the event and 

complimentary breakfast generously donated by our café.   After a short  ceremony in front of our 

clubhouse we walk together on our familiar route on El Clair Ranch Road and return to the Palm 

Room to meet our participating neighbors, who were not able to join us for the walk, to enjoy 

breakfast with them and sing along with our fantastic Coral Lakes Sparkles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our next Walkathon is scheduled for the morning of February 25, 2024.  As we get closer to the 

event we will be announcing the details including a new fundraising program that will interact with 

our new website.  Our committee chairman is Jack Baron.   
 

 

 Save the date and help us raise awareness for cancer research.  What we do makes a difference. 

  


